Mission Stars

Congratulations to our award winners!

Nursery	Tigers	Leopards	Dolphins
	Bear	Nehemiah	Aaliya
	Sharks	Caterpillars	Butterflies
	Jean	Gauri	Lizel
Reception	RKP	RVR	RJG
	Finley	Lehmiya	Wenora
Year 1	1RB	1WT	1LM
	Daniel	Elliott	Bubune
Year 2	2AH	2VH	2SB
	Ashitha	Bonnie	Blake
Year 3	3AL	3PS	3TL
	Ollie	Lily	Oraigh-Bell
Year 4	4MS	4LH	4AD
	Archie	Annalise	Niah
Year 5	5RW	5ZS	5DB
	Joshval	Miles	Oskar
Year 6	6TW	6FC	6MF
	Harvey	Evan	Marta



Attendance and Punctuality W.E. 2nd February 2024

111=1= 1 0.010.01		
Overall	94%	
Attendance		
Best in KS1	1LM	
Best in KS2	4MS	
Best Punctuality	NMH & 3PS	



St Anthony's Bulletin

"Let your words teach and your actions speak."

Date: 2nd February 2024

School website

www.stanthonysrcprimaryschool.co.uk

Parish website

https://www.wythenshawecatholic.com/

Phone number

0161 437 3029

Email

admin@st-anthonys.manchester.sch.uk

Check out our



@stanthonysm22

Dates for your diary

w/b 5th February - Children's Mental Health Week

6th February – Safer Internet Day – Presentation for Year 5 and 6 parents – Junior Hall @ 9.00am

8th February - Parents' Evening

9th February – 3AL Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

16th February – RVR Class Assembly @ 9.00am

16th **February** – School closes for half-term holidays @3.00pm

26th February - School reopens

1st March - 3TL Class Assembly @ 2.15pm

w/b 4th March - Book Fair

8th March - RJG Class Assembly @ 9.00am

Pope Francis says:



"In this Year of Prayer, we are invited to make room for prayer that flows from the Holy Spirit. He knows how to place in our hearts and on our lips the right words in order to be heard by the Father."

Messages from Mr Johnson

During this Monday's Gospel Assembly, we heard how the people were shocked by Jesus' different approach to teaching. We spoke about how lucky we are to have access to education and how grateful we are for all of the people who help us to get to school. As part of their Faith in Action activity, the children wrote a thank you prayer to all of the people who enable them to be in school every day. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our wonderful families who ensure the children are up, dressed and ready for school each day, and who are always so supportive of school life.

Year 3 Enrolment Service

This week, our Year 3 children who will make their First Holy Communion in the spring attended a Service of Enrolment led by Father Owen. It was lovely to see some of our parents come along to support the children and the children did us proud as they were so sensible and reverent.

NSPCC Number Day – Times Tables Rock Stars

Today St Anthony's transformed into the School of Rock as the children dressed up as rock stars to raise the profile of maths and times tables across school. The outfits and hairstyles were fantastic and so creative, and we held a special KS2 assembly this afternoon accompanied by some rock classics. Thank you to all of our families who helped to ensure the children could join in and celebrate Times Tables Rock Stars!

Children's Mental Health Week

Next week is Place2Be Children's Mental Health Week. Throughout the week the children will be taking part in a variety of assemblies, lessons and activities to help them to look after their mental health as well as their physical health. If you have any concerns regarding your child's or your own mental health please speak to a member of staff as we are keen to work closely with our families to ensure everyone is happy and healthy. Below are a few websites which may be helpful if you have any concerns.

https://www.place2be.org.uk/

 $\underline{https:/\!/www.youngminds.org.uk\!/}$

https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/

https://www.barnardos.org.uk/get-support/support-for-parents-and-carers/mental-health/supporting-your-child



WHEN?

Safer Internet Day takes place every February





Just a reminder that Parent's Évening for Reception – Year 6 will be held next week on Thursday 8th February, 3.15pm – 6.00pm. Information regarding how to book your appointment has been sent so please ensure

Parent's Evening – Thursday 8th February

appointment has been sent so please ensure you have booked well in advance to ensure you get a time slot which works for you. The Parent's Evening for Nursery will take place across three evenings next week – Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th and Thursday 8th, 3.15pm – 4.15pm.

Safer Internet Day – Parent Presentation

As per the previous newsletters and parent messages, the PCSO is delivering an assembly for Year 5 and 6 children and parents on Tuesday morning at 9.00am. We would love to see many of you there as we are sure you may have questions about how you can best ensure your child's safety online.

Year 4 and 5 Swimming Gala

This afternoon, eight children from Year 5 went along to the Swimming Gala at The Forum. The children performed brilliantly, securing plenty of first and second places in their individual races. We await the final result but are hopeful – well done Year 5!



https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/self-giving?pid=MTA101634&v=21.2

Please use the above link to access this week's page.